Oliver Tolksdorf

W

From: www-data [www-data@dehnet.net] on behalf of joe.pearce@ncmail.net
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2002 8:53 AM

To: Oliver Tolksdorf

Cc: bill. jeter@ncmail.net; kevin.neal@ncmail.net

Subject: Re: Auto Repair Shop w/ floor drains

Mr. Tolksdorf,

The floor drains in an auto repair shop require State Approval as they are
considered Industrial Process Wastewater. We will not grant such approval to
ensure compliance with the Federal Prohibitions on Underground Injection Control
from Vehicle Maintenance Facilities and as it is an unreascnable risk to
groundwater. The drains cannot be connected to a septic system. Feel free to
have the owner call me. So don't permit it, and don't issue a CO. If the city
wants to connect it to their sewer system then they can.

Sincerely yours,

Joe Pearce

Quoting Oliver

Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>:

Mr. Pearce,

I have an application for an auto repair shop with one restroom and two
floor drains. What is the process for getting that establishment
permitted

since it has floor drains? The municipality has already issued them
their

building permit and the building is up. Not that that really makes a
difference but just something I thought I'd pass along. Thanks for your
help.

Respectfully,
Oliver Tolksdorf
Soil Scientist
Harnett County

VVVVVVVVVVVVVVVYVY

Joe Pearce

phone (919)715-3270

fax (919)715-3227

e-mail <joe.pearce@ncmail.net>
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